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Dear Committee members, 
 
Please accept my views on the use of battery cages in NSW. 
 
Animal welfare is very important to me and I am disgusted that the blind pursuit of the cheapest 
possible eggs is still done off the back of cruel treatment of hens. 
 
Treat living things with respect.  Treat the food chain with respect. Listen to the science.  Listen to 
the community.    
 
Thank you for considering my submission.  
 
Regards 
 
Phil Khoury 

 


